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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

AOC 1 5  1977 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
5885 Edenfield Road, Apt. 8-29 
Jacksonville, FL 32211 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

This is in reply to your letter of July 22, 1977, concerning your FOIA 
request for records relating to Mr. Harold Weisberg's efforts to obtain 
a copy of the "Memorandum of Transfer" of material relating to the 
autopsy of President Kennedy. 

No letter from Mr. Weisberg dated January 19 or 20, 1969, requesting 
a copy of the "Memorandum of Transfer" has been found. The earliest 
letter making this request that we have is dated February 28, 1969. 
All of Mr. Weisberg's letters are kept in one file. Copies of our 
correspondence with him concerning the memorandum will be furnished to 
you as soon as we receive the written authorization and release you have 
promised to obtain from Mr. Weisberg. 

You may construe the response in Item No. 5 of our letter of July 19, 
1977, as a blanket statement that there are no records concerning the 
meeting in the conference room of the Director of the Secret Service 
in our administrative files. Naturally, 'we cannot speak for the other 
agencies. 

We do not have a record of Mr. Marshall's oral request. You may be 
able to obtain information concerning the request from the Office of 
General Counsel of GSA. 

The following internal memorandums were those denied to you in our 
letter of July 19, 1977: (1) Herbert E. Angel, Acting Archivist to L 
(Mr. Robert J. Yock), March 18, 	1970 (2 p.); (2) James B. Rhoads to 
L (Mr. Robert J. Yock), July 31, 	1970 (7 p.); (3) James B. Rhoads to 
Assistant General Counsel (LR), October 27, 1972 (3 p.); (4) David C. 
Fisher, Jr., for Robert J. Yock, to Archivist of the United States, 
with two attached transmittal slips (4 p.); (4) James B. Rhoads to 
Assistant General Counsel-LR, February 8, 1973 (1 p.); James E. O'Neill, 
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Deputy Archivist, to Attorney Advisor-LRR, March 21, 1975 (2 p.). 

Items 1-4 include draft replies to Mr. Weisberg. 

We are not aware of any other records relating to the "Memorandum of 

Transfer" in our custody. 

Sincerely, 

172 44e f, 
MABEL E. DEUTRICH 
Assistant Archivist 
for the National Archives 
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